

BAY CLIFF HEALTH CAMP

CHILDREN'S THERAPY AND WELLNESS CENTER

P.O. BOX 310 BIG BAY, MI 49808

Phone: (906) 345-9314 Fax: (906) 345-9890

E-mail: bayeliff@bayeliff.org Website: www.baycliff.org

September 18, 2018

Jesse Bell, CFP, President Bell Financial Services 312 N First St Ishpeming, MI 49849

Dear Jesse,

Greetings from Bay Cliff!

I am writing to thank Bell Financial Services for their generous donation toward the Annual Campership Appeal in the amount of \$130.00. This gift will be used to provide therapy and activities for the children who attend Bay Cliff Health Camp, helping them to learn independence and to live fuller and more successful lives.

Your generosity assures that adequate funding is available for any child with disability to benefit from Bay Cliff's summer therapy program. Bay Cliff's intensive summer program inspires children to believe in themselves and their future! When many join together, amazing things happen; dreams come true.

Through your kindness, you have become a part of the Bay Cliff family. Welcome! We are glad to have you. Thank you, again, for supporting Bay Cliff and the children.

With gratitude from Bay Cliff,

Clari Lutgen

Clare Lutgen

Executive Director

CL/jrg

[No Goods or Services Were Provided in Exchange For This Donation]

